
MGA Member Meeting March 28, 2024   

President Mike Bagnato called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance.  

Mike noted the passing of Charlie Thibodeau’s wife. 

Mike then recognized all past Presidents, Vice Presidents, and Committee Chairmen and asked them 

to stand. 

The following items were discussed: 

Reading minutes from prior meetings was skipped. 

Treasurers Report – Dan Ritchie noted that our current balance of money on hand was $3,658, not 

including what will be paid for today’s luncheon. 

Handicap Committee – Bruce McKnight noted that due to the weather today some did not complete 

their round. However, for any cards turned in, the handicap system calculates projected scores for 

holes not played. 

Membership Committee – No Report. 

Registration Committee – Tim Hill noted that monies from the weekly 50/50 raffle are used to 

supplement the cost of luncheons. 

Rules Committee – No Report. 

Food Committee – Kevin Hammah asked if anyone has suggestions or comments regarding our 

luncheons, they should contact him to discuss. 

There were no old business items to discuss. 

Under new business, Jim Walsh reported for the tournament committee. He asked that members 

wanting to golf that were not able to sign up during our regular Thursday play, should contact the 

clubhouse by 8 AM on Wednesdays. This is a change from our current policy, so we voted on his 

motion and passed it. In addition, Jack Narhi said members could text him prior to 8 AM Wednesdays 

to be added to the sign-up sheet. 

With no other items to discuss, Mike adjourned the meeting. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


